Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you if you have completed the Data Collection form. If you still haven't completed it please can

this be completed as soon as possible.
| have attached the link to access the form.

https://forms.qgle/VX7vtLgJdchGKLG39

Have a lovely weekend!
Best wishes
Alex

Admin Assistant

Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy

School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP
Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss

t:01453 883273 £:01453 884829

e: admin@minchschool.net

www.minchacademy.net
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